TOWN OF SPRING VALLEY NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST

Notice is Hereby Given in accordance with Section 5.84, Wisconsin Statutes, that a test will be conducted on the electronic voting equipment to be utilized in the Town of Spring Valley for the General Election to be held on November 8, 2022.

The test will be held at the Orfordville Fire District meeting room, 173 North Wright Street, Orfordville, WI at 10:00 a.m. on Friday, November 4, 2022. This test is open to the public. Persons desiring instructions for the use of electronic voting equipment are welcome to attend.

For questions on upcoming elections visit https://myvote.wi.gov. Town of Spring Valley residents can contact the clerk at (608) 897-4288 or go to www.townofspringvalley.com.

Dela Ends, Clerk